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Comments: To All Concerned,

 

E-bikes should not be allowed on any trails. They can travel as fast as a car, up to 55 mph. They are completely

unsafe on trails, to plants and wildlife, fellow trail users, and the riders themselves.

 

E-bikes will obviously disturb and cause accidents with hikers, horse back riders, true bicycles, and the plants

and animals living there.

 

The lands are already suffering due to overuse, pollution of all kinds (chemical, noise, light, etc.), climate change,

fragmentation, erosion, and myriad other other human induced stresses.

 

Inevitably, E-bikes will increase traffic, trash, trespass, and degradation of national forest, national parks, and

wilderness.

 

The Forest Service should withdraw this proposal.

 

Sincerely,

Carolyn Ann Jacobs


